W WOLFER

Declaration on the RoHS Directive 2011/65/EU Biiiar Bctoren GmbH

IndustriestraBe 14
49082 Osnabrick
Germany

Osnabriick, 3 January 2023 Managing Director:
Yorck H. Richter

As a global company, the Wélfer Motoren GmbH considers the sustainable
protection of the environment and natural resources as its obligation. In this
context, the European Parliament and the Council of the European Union passed
Directive 2011/65/EU (Directive on the restriction of the use of certain hazardous
substances in electrical and electronic equipment) on June 8, 2011. In conjunction
with the relevant corrections, delegated directives and Directive (EU) 2017/2102
the ban of the substance for lead, mercury, cadmium, hexavalent chromium,
polybrominated biphenyls, polybrominated diphenylethers,
di(2-ethylhexyl)phthalate, butylbenzylphthalate, dibutylphthalate and
diisobutylphthalate came into force.

Wdélfer Motoren GmbH familiarized itself with the requirements of the RoHS
directive at an early stage. To the best of our knowledge, none of the products
currently manufactured by Wélfer Motoren GmbH are affected by the
aforementioned directive. These electric motors are designed for stationary
industrial systems (see Directive 2011/65/EU Article 2 Section (4) c) d)) and are
installed there.

We will continue to observe the latest developments to reduce pollution in order to
maintain and continuously improve the quality of our products.
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